
Student Update: 12/02/2022 
 
The following email has been sent to all students on behalf of Alisha Rosas: 
 

 
Dear Chaffey Student, 
 
I am pleased to share that you are eligible to receive a one-time fall emergency grant to help you along 
your academic journey at Chaffey College. 
For full-time students, the following fall grants will be awarded in December: 
 
If you are a full-time student on financial aid WITH dependents, you will receive $600. 

• If you are a full-time student on financial aid WITHOUT dependents, you will receive $450 
• If you are a full-time student not on financial aid WITH dependents, you will receive $400 
• If you are a full-time student not on financial aid WITHOUT dependents, you will receive $300 

 
For part-time students, the following fall grants will be awarded in December: 
  

• If you are a part-time student on financial aid WITH dependents, you will receive $400 
• If you are a part-time student on financial aid WITHOUT dependents, you will receive $300. 
• If you are a part-time student not on financial aid WITH dependents, you will receive $250 
• If you are a part-time student not on financial aid WITHOUT dependents, you will receive $150 

 
These funds do not need to be paid back. The grant will be distributed to you in approximately 2 weeks 
via BankMobile – where you can choose to get the funding deposited into your personal bank account 
or via a Vibe account.  
 
Important: Please ensure you have your most-up-to date student information (address, phone number 
etc.) on file through MyChaffey – as we use this information to send you funds via BankMobile.  
 
If you do not have a BankMobile account (and have never had one) you will receive an invitation code 
to your panther email in the next few days. Please ensure you follow the directions to set up your 
account so that you can select your preferences for receiving the funds. 
 
 
For assistance with setting up your Bank Mobile account, please view our tutorial video 
in English or Spanish. If you need further assistance or have questions about BankMobile, please 
email mayra.ramirezsantiago@chaffey.edu for support.  
 
Thank you for being a Chaffey College student. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alisha M. Rosas 
Associate Superintendent of Student Services & Strategic Communications 

https://chaffeycollege.lt.acemlna.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZ3d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20lMkZ3YXRjaCUzRnYlM0RhTlRHNXNNdTBoUQ==&sig=93TZ8XELVrZMGb2PTLMongDKEUxxBJ143qacYjXfTWus&iat=1649435888&a=%7C%7C798834001%7C%7C&account=chaffeycollege%2Eactivehosted%2Ecom&email=b%2FRmqamIb%2B8gdT0ZENDqBCo296QdwBpLEEMp4w73sNU%3D&s=867c7a0d4b1f1b214231990727cbb10c&i=767A927A91A6716
https://chaffeycollege.lt.acemlna.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZ3d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20lMkZ3YXRjaCUzRnYlM0RRaXpQSHFUYXNwZw==&sig=E5EFhH2oTsXgg5zRWsAQggFZECpUpwWj7ZDCDiqML9gn&iat=1649435888&a=%7C%7C798834001%7C%7C&account=chaffeycollege%2Eactivehosted%2Ecom&email=b%2FRmqamIb%2B8gdT0ZENDqBCo296QdwBpLEEMp4w73sNU%3D&s=867c7a0d4b1f1b214231990727cbb10c&i=767A927A91A6717
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